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Hello everyone, my name is Robin Rigdon and I 
am the new board member at-large.  I was born in 
Alaska where my Coast Guard member father was 
stationed. He met my mother in California where 
she was stationed at the time (Army). 

By the time I came along they already had 3 other 
children. I am the youngest.  I have 3 grown chil-
dren and 7 grands (all scattered) and numerous 
grand dogs and cats (yes, we count those). 

I am an international tax advisor and still work 
daily through the Internet.  Previously I was the 
leader for H&R Block online tax preparers in the 
Southeast Division. I do take the time to step 
away from my computer for the CALL class each 
day and that has been a blessing. 

I love sailing and fishing. People always ask what 
you fish for and I am not picky...whatever hits my 
hook I'm keeping.  LSU is my team for life. Yes, 
if given the chance I will trash talk your team.  

I look forward to meeting as many of you as I can, 
so say "Hi" when we are sharing a class and let 
me know if you have any suggestions I can bring 
to the board. 

 

 

Jerry Holifield 6/1 

Sandra Thomas 6/4 

Leslie Adams 6/4 

Michelle Moody 6/5 

Kay Rushing 6/9 

Sharon Kuechenmeister 6/11 

Liz Kendrick 6/18 

Vanessa Neal 6/24 

Gisela Poesing 6/24 

Sandra Couroux 7/6 

Robert Viau 7/9 

Roy Bhagaloo 7/10 

Ed Kinner 7/15 

Sherry Alifarhani 7/16 

Robin Rigdon 7/23 

Gayle Carnahan 7/24 

Edweena Thomas 7/24 

Mary Catherine Hiller 7/26 

John Partin 7/27 

Van Potter 7/28 

Becky Lantzy 7/31 



  

You’re always welcome  

to attend the Curriculum Committee and 
Board Meetings. 

The June meetings will  

be held at CSU’s EBTC.    

The Curriculum Committee will meet on  

Friday the 7th at 10:00, and the Board will 

meet Friday the 14th at 10:00.  

 
The Lunch Bunch 

Book Club book for 

June is  

“This Other Eden”  

Questions:                                                          

Contact Sue Portwood     
706-662-0270  

 

Be sure to join us on Facebook   

 

Upcoming Events 

Fall Registration September 11th 

First Day of Class September 23rd 

Christmas Luncheon December 17th 

ARE 

YOU 

THE 

RIGHT 

PERSON  

? ? ? ?  

We are looking for a chairperson 

for next year’s Recognition Banquet. 

 USPS Blues.  In addition to the problem with the banquet invita-

tions, several members received other information through the post 

office very late.  For this reason, we encourage members and poten-

tial members to utilize email, phone calls and word of mouth, and to 

visit our website for information on CALL, CALL classes, and 

schedules.   

Also, look at the website for future Synopsis and Registration forms. 

If possible, registrations and payments, as well as Event Registra-

tions, can be completed in person at our Quarterly registrations 

or placed in sealed envelopes with “CALL” on the front at the 

Turner Center desk by the deadlines noted in our announcements.   

 

http://columbuscall.org/

index.html 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/www.columbuscall.org/
mailto:http://columbuscall.org/index.html
mailto:http://columbuscall.org/index.html


 

Recognition Banquet 

 May  30th  

Photographer ~  

Gayle Dean 




